
THIS IS OUR MOMENT  
TO MAKE HISTORY AND  
WE NEED YOUR HELP

 HOW CAN YOU HELP ACHIEVE  
 A CURE FOR SCI?
We are seeking donations of goods, services or experiences  

to auction at our upcoming “Everything is Possible”  

Gala Dinner, 23rd March 2024 to help fund a human clinical  

trial for 10 people living with paralysis.

 TYPE OF PRIZE DONATIONS
•  LIVE AUCTION ITEMS / MINIMUM VALUE $8,000
 Additional acknowledgment includes:

 •  Auctioneer Announcement

 •  Live Powerpoint Slide during auction with  

images and logo 

 •  Featured Listing in Event program

•  PREMIUM ONLINE AUCTION ITEMS / 
MINIMUM VALUE $2,000 

 •  These items are featured at the start of the online items l 

isting, are featured in the printed event program and are 

promoted in socials and on screens during the event.

• ONLINE AUCTION ITEMS / MINIMUM VALUE $250

 WHAT’S IN IT FOR YOU?
•  Product, venue and service promotion within our very loyal 

community of over 700 generous guests.

•  A listing in our online auction platform including images, logo, 

description, URL link to your business. 

•  A listing in our printed event program for all guests. 

•  Promotion on our social media channels.

•  By splitting a donated item you can cover the costs of your 

donation. For example; donate a $500 dining voucher, split into  

2 x $250 and winners will attend your venue and spend over $250.

 WHO WE ARE
PCSRF is a Gold Coast based charity founded by Perry Cross, 

a C2 ventilated quadriplegic. Our goal is to fund medical 

research to find a cure for paralysis. 

 WHAT WE DO
We are currently raising funds to support a human clinical 

trial for 10 people living with paralysis.  The trial will be 

conducted by Griffith University, here on the Gold Coast, in 

2024. The trial will cost $8.5M and we have already raised 

$7.5M. The Gala Dinner will help raise more funds to complete 

funding of the trial.

 OUR WHY....
A spinal cord injury can happen to anyone at any time. There 

are over 20,000 Australians and millions world-wide living 

with this devastating condition.  We want to help the spinal 

cord injury community restore feeling and regain function, 

like bowel and bladder control, but ultimately our greatest 

hope is to give people their dignity back. We want everyone 

to be able to stand and hold their families once more, to feel 

their toes in the sand and to have independence again.

BE A PART OF THIS INCREDIBLE JOURNEY - 
BE ABLE TO SAY  “I HELPED IN ACHIEVING  
A CURE”

 CONTACT US
We have a wonderful team of volunteers assisting us with 

our events. Reach out to us at team@pcsrf.org.au for more 

information.

Visit our website to learn more  

about our Gala Dinner being held  

on 23rd March 2024 here:




